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******************************************************** 
EU-support to the FEC 
Demokratifonden (Danish ministry of foreign affairs) supports exchange programme. 
AWE-constitution uploaded 
Proposals by the board 
Calendar & visits at the ACC International programme office 
Message received 
********************************************************* 
 
The Final Editorial Conference of the winther edition of the European youth magazine "Das 
Haus-La Maison-The House" taking place at the IT-folkehøjskolen Snoghøj from 20th-27th 
of November has gained support from the EU-commission / The ICU-office in 
Copenhagen. The amount granted to the main operator ACC is 10.000 €. 20 good writers 
aged 18-25 will be invited to make up the editorial staff. The winter edition will be 
thematizing the topic "Schools for Europe". The languages of the magazine are English, 
French and German. Please consider already now, if you would like to contribute to such 
an edition 
Find more: http://www.acc.eu.org/FEC.htm 
................. 
 
The exchange programme of the ACC, the IT-folkehøjskolen Snoghøj, the Rite Tautas 
Augstskola (Latvia) and the Friendships Association of Fredericia and Siauliai (Denmark 
and Lithuania) has gained support from the Demokratifonden (Danish minstry of foreign 
affairs). The amount granted to the main operator, the IT-folkehøjskolen, is approximately 
22.500 € 
The project is referred to as "Change here for the networking society" 
("Netværkssamfundet -alle skifter"). 
Five students from Siauliai (Lithuania) and two students from Aknieste (Latvia) will take 
part in the automn course at the IT-folkehøjskolen Snoghøj. The exchange programme 
should be seen as a first step in realizing the projects/headlines "Rite wired" and 
"CrossBaltic IT-workshops". There is no thorough descriptions yet, though a draft is to be 
found at the 
http://www.acc.eu.org/Rite_IT.htm 
To prepare the Latvian students, Sandra Salmina (ACC) will give an english- course during 
summer at the Rite Tautas Augstskola (Rite, Latvia). 
....... 
 
The General Assembly 2000 of the ACC will take place at the Rite Tautas Augstskola, 
Latvia, on tuesday August 15th, 2000. Invitations have been sent to all members. 
 
The ACC has the possibility of becoming a branch of the AWE (Association for World 
Education). This proposal is given to the General Assembly 2000. For your general 
information the constitution of the AWE has been uploaded to: 
http://www.acc.eu.org/AWE.htm 
 
Proposals by the board to the General Assembly 2000 are uploaded to: 



http://www.acc.eu.org/GAproposals.htm 
................. 
 
Calendar & visits: 
 
May 10th: Board-meeting of the ACC at the Peoplesite (www.people.hojoster.dk) 
May 12th - 14th: Linda Jakobsone visiting the ACC International programme office, 
preparing the Campaigning for Community Colleges / Working Camp at Rite. 
May 30th - June 5th: John Petersen in Lithuania (Siauliai) and Latvia (Rite/Aknieste), 
interviewing students for the exchange programme "Change here for the networking 
society". Visiting together with Sandra Salmina (ACC) and Inese Ardone (ACC) the Rite 
Tautas Augstskola to prepare future cooperation and summer programme. Meeting 
president of the ACC Tautskolas Eiropai, Ivo Klotins. 
................. 
 
 
This message was received on May 30th. The papers referred to are available here at the 
ACC International programme office: 
 
" 
Hello!  
We are an association dedicated to Environmental Education since 15 years. We are 
located in SouthWestern France.  
And we are searching for young people -from 18 up to 25 years old- who are interested in 
PONDS and would be eager to work in it during 10 days in JULY 2000.  
Herewith all the Information (in english and french) about the Youth Work on Network of 
Ponds.  
We'll thank you to spread it out.  
Vincent Lutton (youth work's organizer) c.d.aubeterre@educ-envir.org 
HOLA! 
"  
................. 
 
World's full of great opportunities (and disturbing exams) 
 
ACC International programme office 
IT-folkehøjskolen Snoghøj 
DK-7000 Fredericia 
www.acc.eu.org 
office@acc.eu.org 
/John 


